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HB 3014 will provide school districts in Oregon with the flexibility that they need in 

order to best meet the transportation needs of their students. Those needs vary from 

school to school and district to district. HB 3014 will ensure that student 

transportation is reflective of the needs of the attendance areas of each school. 

Some schools may find that many of their students transportation needs can be best 

met through bike trains; wouldn't that be climate friendly. But ultimately, flexibility is 

essential to make that possible which HB 3014 will provide. 
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